



February 2019 Proud Member Agency

            Helping Hands of Roseville 
                N E W S L E T T E REst. 2012

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

Lanie Gives on Her Birthday

In celebration of her birthday, Lanie Steele asked 
her party guests to bring a gift that could be 
shared with Helping Hands of Roseville.  Her 
thoughtful idea brought in over 51 pounds of food 
and paper goods for the pantry.

Thank you, Lanie!  And Happy Birthday!

Numbers for January, 2019 

Despite the Pantry being closed for 3 of the 9 
dates it was scheduled to be open (due to 
weather!) there were: 
   98 Family Visits 
    318 Individuals served including 119 children.

Notice of ANNUAL MEETING  

Notice is hereby given that the Seventh Annual 
Meeting of The Helping Hands of Roseville will be 

held in Room 36 of the Roseville Community Center 
on

Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 5:00 P.M.

The purpose of the annual meeting is to elect three 
directors for a three year term, to approve financial 

reports and for the transaction of such other business 
as may properly be brought before the meeting.

Nominations may also be taken from the floor at the 
Annual Meeting.

The public is invited to attend.

Upcoming Events 

Midwest Delivery Feb. 12 Tuesday 10:30 a.m.


RiverBend Delivery Feb. 13 Wed. 8:30 a.m.

2018-2019 Officers: 

Cheryl Britt, President,  Grace McCrery, Vice President,  
Deb Johnston, Secretary, Amy Corman, Treasure

Volunteers!!
     Contact Grace M. to sign-up for 
pantry shifts at 309-335-3206

Helping Hands LOVES their VOLUNTEERS!
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